
 

 

You are invited 

 

ANFP Fall 

Meeting 
 

November 6, 

2024 
8:30am-3pm 

Huggins 

Hospital: 240 

South Main 

Street, 

Wolfeboro, NH 
 

Join N.H. ANFP for learning and fun. We hope to offer 6-7 CEs. 

Cost for members is $20 and guests are $10. We hope to see 

you there! 
 

For questions contact our President: Sherrie Kneeland 

skneeland@mcnhome.net 

 

Please RSVP by October 30th to Brianna at 

Brianna.Mancini@dhhs.nh.gov 
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